
I am writing about the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 

My name is Myles Nicholls, I am a young man worried about the habitat and its inhabitants of 
Malaysia and Indonesia. All animals have and deserve rights as we do, orang-utans and tigers are 
especially important to their natural habitats and are endangered. If a bill has to be passed for 
mandaroty labeling of palm oil then so be it, a small bureaucratic problem to the Senate in relation to 
the insurmountable problems faced by the ever majestic orang-utans and tigers, not to mention many 
other animals on this planet. We ALL have a responsibility to the natural world, we are organic by-
products of our environment as are all other members of the animal kingdom and as such we must do 
what ever it takes to ensure the future survival of natural habitats and animals (and fauna). The 
government is the voice, the vessel of the opinions and views of it's people. So it is your 
responsibilty to pass the bill, as it is us, the people of this great nation to stand tall and fight for what is 
right.  

In order for change to occur one must change oneself in the face of adversity.  


